
July 25, 2022

A special meeting of the City Council was held on Monday, July 25, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. in the
Council Chambers in City Hall.  Mayor Donker presided.

Councilmen present: Steve Arnosky, Diane Brown Wilhelm, Maureen Donker, Pamela Hall,
Marty Wazbinski

Councilmen absent: None

FOOTING DRAIN DISCONNECT PROGRAM

Director of Wastewater Services Jared Driscoll presented an overview and update on the
footing drain disconnect program. Brian Hannon, Vice President of Moore + Bruggink provided
additional details on the current proposed program and an explanation of the non-participation
charge that will be proposed.

Questions from City Council were asked to clarify program details. Jarod Stuyvesant of Moore
+ Bruggink, Mike Lunn of Primodal Inc., and Peter Klaver of LimnoTech assisted Mr. Driscoll
and Mr. Hannon responding to Council questions.

Following Council questions, Mayor Donker invited members of the public to come forward to
ask questions they might have.  Questions asked were answered by City staff and consultants.

With no further time available, the meeting adjourned at 6:56 p.m.

__________________________________
C. Bradley Kaye
City Manager/Acting Deputy City Clerk




